HERMAN WOUK
303 CRESTVIEW DRIVE
PALM SPRINGS, CA 92264

December 19, 1994

Ms. Margaretta Fulton

General Editor

Harvard University Press

79 Garden Street

Cambridge, Massachusetts 02138-1499

Dear Ms. Fulton:

Thank you for sending me David Roskies’ THE LOST ART OF
YIDDISH STORYTELLING, a stimulating scholarly overview of a
great vein of Jewish literary art. I read it with interest,
I wish you success with the book, and I congratulate the
author. Enclosed is a note to him.

Sincerely,

//M

Herman Wouk

enclosure



